
Good afternoon smash families,  
 
I hope you have had a great Easter  
 
At the end of Term 1 the Smash children were rewarded with a party for collecting tokens for 
outstanding behaviour.  
 
During term 2, week 8, I would like to take the Smash children to Timezone at Macquarie Centre for 
another reward.  We would arrange for a private bus to pick us up after role call and would organize 
for the bus to leave Macquarie centre at 5:30pm to ensure everyone is back before 6:30pm 
 
If this is successful we will be planning different excursions for term 3 and 4. Future excursions could 
be to Bondi Pizza, Ice skating etc. 
It will not be compulsory for your children to attend the excursion. Other activities will be available at 
the ENOSHCP. 
 
Please let me know your thoughts as we welcome feedback from families. 
 
Regards 
 
Kareena Pearce 
Centre Director 
 
Epping North OSHCP 
Boundary Road 
North Epping  
2121 

 


